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Friday 10th March, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Stockwell, 
 

In line with our topic of the Windrush this term, Year 5 would like to invite you to our very 

own Carnival on Friday 24th March at 2pm. It will be an opportunity for the children to share 
all that they have learnt this half term through celebrating Caribbean culture.  
 
In preparation for this, it would be appreciated if your child could bring in the following 

item: 

 

Plain white T-shirt  

 

Please could the children bring this in for our costume making workshop on Monday 13th 

March where they will be given the opportunity to decorate their shirts for our carnival.  
 
Please do let the office know if you have any difficulties or further questions surrounding 
this.  
 
The children look forward to showcasing all their creativity and hard work.  

 
Thank you for your support in this.  
 
Ms Prevost and Ms Hancock  
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